
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 7/11/2011 3:36:46 PM 
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: PG&E's Notification of Close of Bidding in PG&E's 2011 RPS Solicitation 

Are you free now ? 

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2011 3:25 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Re: PG&E's Notification of Close of Bidding in PG&E's 2011 RPS Solicitation 

I have a question about something. 

On Jul 11, 2011, at 3:19 PM, Redacted wrote: 

Enclosed please find PDF copy of PG&E's Notification of Close of 
Bidding in PG&E's 2011 Renewables Portfolio Standard 
Solicitation. 

Redacted 
Regulatory Relations 

Redacted 

<7-11-1 l Clanon PGE 2011 RPS Solicitation Notification of Close of 
Bidding.pdf> 
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